
 
 
October 2, 2024 
 
 

“Walk in love, as Christ loved us and gave himself for us  
as an offering and sacrifice to God.” – Ephesians 5:2 

 
 

Dear St. Mark’s Family, 
 
As we kick off our Stewardship Campaign for the 2025 budget year, we would like to express 
our profound gratitude for your ongoing support and generosity to your church. Your 
contributions have significantly impacted our community and helped us continue our Mission 
in Richmond and Fort Bend County – to know Jesus Christ and to make him known. 
 
We believe that God has called each of us to look toward St. Mark’s future in how we nurture 
strong and caring relationships within our church family and work together to meet the needs 
of our neighbors through outreach. We know that we cannot accomplish this without God’s 
help. Additionally, we cannot be successful in our mission without your help. Your faithful 
and generous stewardship helps us with our outreach, meaningful worship experiences, 
music, formation for all ages, and numerous other ministries, as well as the continued growth 
and beautification of our campus. We understand that giving is a personal decision, and we 
hope you will continue to support our church in any way you can. 
 
We will begin our Walk in Love – Respond in Faith campaign on Sunday, October 20, with 
special music, speakers, and more. We hope this season will be a time for us to reflect on how 
we walk in love and prayerfully consider what we can offer as a response in faith with our 
time, talent, and treasure. Please mark your calendars for our joyous celebration on 
Commitment Sunday, November 10. 
 
We look forward to the future at St. Mark’s and are excited about what God has in store for 
our community. With your support, we believe we can make an even greater impact and reach 
even more people with the message of Jesus as we Walk in Love and Respond in Faith.  
 
We truly appreciate your commitment, faithfulness, and generosity to the future of St. Mark’s. 
 
God’s blessings, 
 
 
 
Frank and Michelle D’Antuono 


